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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Sent: 2024/12/05 4:11 PM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]Comments regarding city file# OZS-2024-0063

 

From: Jay Desai < >  
Sent: 2024/12/04 6:48 PM 
To: Xiao, Yinzhou <Yinzhou.Xiao@brampton.ca> 
Cc: priyanka desai < > 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Comments regarding city file# OZS-2024-0063 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

 
As a resident of the area where amend the Official Plan and Zoning by-law, I would like to make a 
comment that the proposed plan will increase traffic of trucks and logistics equipment throughout the 
day and night. As our property is just adjecent to the street, it will create huge noise traffic and 
inconvenience at our property. Moreover, it will also create surroundings  environment more polluted 
and create chemical smells around the property.   
 
We As a resident strongly oppose the zoning amendment. It would be ideal to keep the zoning as 
residential or commercial at this stage. There has been a lot of residential construction in the 
surrounding area and we suggest retail complex and/ or big retail stores in the proposed development.  
 
Thanks and regards,  
Jay Desai  

 
 


